
 

From: janet llerandi <ozz@usfamily.net>  
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 2:09 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: police 
 
Do not cut funding for the police, they’re doing a great job but crime has increased way too much.  Stop 
letting criminals off easy, you have to do more than slap them on the wrist and say, “naughty, naughty, 
don’t do that again.”  There have to be consequences for committing crimes.  The law must be 
respected. 
 
Janet Llerandi 
2036 Magoffin Ave. 
St. Paul 55116 
 


